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Comments I strongly object to the location of this 15m (50ft) 5G telecommunication tower and
associated equipment. I do not object to the tower itself. But it seems no consideration has
been made to its location and the impact on the families who live immediately opposite the
proposed location for this massive piece of industrial street furniture. Unless planning is
refused the tower will be the new view from every window of our home. I think most of us
would object if this was outside our own home. I attach a photo from our window (1) looking
across the road to the proposed location and similarly, two photos (2,3) looking back
towards the homes that it will tower over. There are plenty of locations very close to this site
further along Hatfield Ave & Gypsy Moth Ave that are not as close to homes and would be
slightly more discreet for all. Thank you for listening.
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